
STATUS STATE  SORT
DESCENDING

REGION COMPONENTS
YEAR
ENACTED

Not
Enacted

Alabama

Electricity greenhouse gas (GHG)
emissions reduction targets are set by a
state to limit GHG emissions in the
electricity sector. These targets aim to
reduce emissions by different amounts
over time, often expressed as percentage
relative to a baseline year.

Empty
column

Empty
column

Southeast 

Not
Enacted

Alaska

Electricity greenhouse gas (GHG)
emissions reduction targets are set by a
state to limit GHG emissions in the
electricity sector. These targets aim to
reduce emissions by different amounts
over time, often expressed as percentage
relative to a baseline year.

Empty
column

Empty
column

West 

Not
Enacted

Arizona

Electricity greenhouse gas (GHG)
emissions reduction targets are set by a
state to limit GHG emissions in the
electricity sector. These targets aim to
reduce emissions by different amounts
over time, often expressed as percentage
relative to a baseline year.

Empty
column

Empty
column

Southwest 

Not
Enacted

Arkansas

Electricity greenhouse gas (GHG)
emissions reduction targets are set by a
state to limit GHG emissions in the
electricity sector. These targets aim to
reduce emissions by different amounts
over time, often expressed as percentage
relative to a baseline year.

Empty
column

Empty
column

Southeast 
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STATUS STATE SORT
DESCENDING

REGION COMPONENTS
YEAR
ENACTED

Enacted

California

38 million metric tons (MMT) reduction by
2030 | 35 MMT by 2032

Establishing Policies

R.20-05-003 (2022)

Empty
column

Empty
column

West 2022 

Enacted

Colorado

46% reduction by 2027 | 80% by 2030
Relative to 2005 levels

Establishing Policies

HB21-1266 (2021)

SB23-198 (2023)

Empty
column

Empty
column

West 2023 

Enacted

Connecticut

100% reduction by 2040

Establishing Policies

SB 10 (2022)

Empty
column

Empty
column

Northeast 2022 

Not
Enacted

Delaware

Electricity greenhouse gas (GHG)
emissions reduction targets are set by a
state to limit GHG emissions in the
electricity sector. These targets aim to
reduce emissions by different amounts
over time, often expressed as percentage
relative to a baseline year.

Empty
column

Empty
column

Southeast 

Not
Enacted

Florida

Electricity greenhouse gas (GHG)
emissions reduction targets are set by a
state to limit GHG emissions in the
electricity sector. These targets aim to
reduce emissions by different amounts
over time, often expressed as percentage
relative to a baseline year.

Empty
column

Empty
column

Southeast 
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https://leg.colorado.gov/bills/hb21-1266
https://leg.colorado.gov/bills/sb23-198
https://www.climatepolicydashboard.org/states/connecticut
https://cga.ct.gov/2022/ACT/PA/PDF/2022PA-00005-R00SB-00010-PA.PDF
https://www.climatepolicydashboard.org/states/delaware
https://www.climatepolicydashboard.org/states/florida
https://www.climatepolicydashboard.org/
https://www.climatepolicydashboard.org/policies/electricity/electricity-ghg-targets


STATUS STATE SORT
DESCENDING

REGION COMPONENTS
YEAR
ENACTED

Not
Enacted

Georgia

Electricity greenhouse gas (GHG)
emissions reduction targets are set by a
state to limit GHG emissions in the
electricity sector. These targets aim to
reduce emissions by different amounts
over time, often expressed as percentage
relative to a baseline year.

Empty
column

Empty
column

Southeast 

Not
Enacted

Hawai‘i

Electricity greenhouse gas (GHG)
emissions reduction targets are set by a
state to limit GHG emissions in the
electricity sector. These targets aim to
reduce emissions by different amounts
over time, often expressed as percentage
relative to a baseline year.

Empty
column

Empty
column

West 

Not
Enacted

Idaho

Electricity greenhouse gas (GHG)
emissions reduction targets are set by a
state to limit GHG emissions in the
electricity sector. These targets aim to
reduce emissions by different amounts
over time, often expressed as percentage
relative to a baseline year.

Empty
column

Empty
column

West 

Not
Enacted

Illinois

Electricity greenhouse gas (GHG)
emissions reduction targets are set by a
state to limit GHG emissions in the
electricity sector. These targets aim to
reduce emissions by different amounts
over time, often expressed as percentage
relative to a baseline year.

Empty
column

Empty
column

Midwest 
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https://www.climatepolicydashboard.org/states/idaho
https://www.climatepolicydashboard.org/states/illinois
https://www.climatepolicydashboard.org/
https://www.climatepolicydashboard.org/policies/electricity/electricity-ghg-targets


STATUS STATESORT
DESCENDING

REGION COMPONENTS
YEAR
ENACTED

Not
Enacted

Indiana

Electricity greenhouse gas (GHG)
emissions reduction targets are set by a
state to limit GHG emissions in the
electricity sector. These targets aim to
reduce emissions by different amounts
over time, often expressed as percentage
relative to a baseline year.

Empty
column

Empty
column

Midwest 

Not
Enacted

Iowa

Electricity greenhouse gas (GHG)
emissions reduction targets are set by a
state to limit GHG emissions in the
electricity sector. These targets aim to
reduce emissions by different amounts
over time, often expressed as percentage
relative to a baseline year.

Empty
column

Empty
column

Midwest 

Not
Enacted

Kansas

Electricity greenhouse gas (GHG)
emissions reduction targets are set by a
state to limit GHG emissions in the
electricity sector. These targets aim to
reduce emissions by different amounts
over time, often expressed as percentage
relative to a baseline year.

Empty
column

Empty
column

Midwest 

Not
Enacted

Kentucky

Electricity greenhouse gas (GHG)
emissions reduction targets are set by a
state to limit GHG emissions in the
electricity sector. These targets aim to
reduce emissions by different amounts
over time, often expressed as percentage
relative to a baseline year.

Empty
column

Empty
column

Southeast 
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https://www.climatepolicydashboard.org/
https://www.climatepolicydashboard.org/policies/electricity/electricity-ghg-targets


STATUS STATESORT
DESCENDING

REGION COMPONENTS
YEAR
ENACTED

Not
Enacted

Louisiana

Electricity greenhouse gas (GHG)
emissions reduction targets are set by a
state to limit GHG emissions in the
electricity sector. These targets aim to
reduce emissions by different amounts
over time, often expressed as percentage
relative to a baseline year.

Empty
column

Empty
column

Southeast 

Not
Enacted

Maine

Electricity greenhouse gas (GHG)
emissions reduction targets are set by a
state to limit GHG emissions in the
electricity sector. These targets aim to
reduce emissions by different amounts
over time, often expressed as percentage
relative to a baseline year.

Empty
column

Empty
column

Northeast 

Not
Enacted

Maryland

Electricity greenhouse gas (GHG)
emissions reduction targets are set by a
state to limit GHG emissions in the
electricity sector. These targets aim to
reduce emissions by different amounts
over time, often expressed as percentage
relative to a baseline year.

Empty
column

Empty
column

Southeast 

Enacted

Massachusetts

53% reduction by 2025 | 70% by 2030 |
93% by 2050, relative to 1990 levels

Establishing Policies

S.9 (2021)

Empty
column

Empty
column

Northeast 2021 
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https://www.climatepolicydashboard.org/states/maryland
https://www.climatepolicydashboard.org/states/massachusetts
https://malegislature.gov/bills/192/S9
https://www.climatepolicydashboard.org/
https://www.climatepolicydashboard.org/policies/electricity/electricity-ghg-targets


STATUS STATESORT
DESCENDING

REGION COMPONENTS
YEAR
ENACTED

Not
Enacted

Michigan

Electricity greenhouse gas (GHG)
emissions reduction targets are set by a
state to limit GHG emissions in the
electricity sector. These targets aim to
reduce emissions by different amounts
over time, often expressed as percentage
relative to a baseline year.

Empty
column

Empty
column

Midwest 

Not
Enacted

Minnesota

Electricity greenhouse gas (GHG)
emissions reduction targets are set by a
state to limit GHG emissions in the
electricity sector. These targets aim to
reduce emissions by different amounts
over time, often expressed as percentage
relative to a baseline year.

Empty
column

Empty
column

Midwest 

Not
Enacted

Mississippi

Electricity greenhouse gas (GHG)
emissions reduction targets are set by a
state to limit GHG emissions in the
electricity sector. These targets aim to
reduce emissions by different amounts
over time, often expressed as percentage
relative to a baseline year.

Empty
column

Empty
column

Southeast 

Not
Enacted

Missouri

Electricity greenhouse gas (GHG)
emissions reduction targets are set by a
state to limit GHG emissions in the
electricity sector. These targets aim to
reduce emissions by different amounts
over time, often expressed as percentage
relative to a baseline year.

Empty
column

Empty
column

Midwest 
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https://www.climatepolicydashboard.org/states/mississippi
https://www.climatepolicydashboard.org/states/missouri
https://www.climatepolicydashboard.org/
https://www.climatepolicydashboard.org/policies/electricity/electricity-ghg-targets


STATUS STATESORT
DESCENDING

REGION COMPONENTS
YEAR
ENACTED

Not
Enacted

Montana

Electricity greenhouse gas (GHG)
emissions reduction targets are set by a
state to limit GHG emissions in the
electricity sector. These targets aim to
reduce emissions by different amounts
over time, often expressed as percentage
relative to a baseline year.

Empty
column

Empty
column

West 

Not
Enacted

Nebraska

Electricity greenhouse gas (GHG)
emissions reduction targets are set by a
state to limit GHG emissions in the
electricity sector. These targets aim to
reduce emissions by different amounts
over time, often expressed as percentage
relative to a baseline year.

Empty
column

Empty
column

Midwest 

Not
Enacted

Nevada

Electricity greenhouse gas (GHG)
emissions reduction targets are set by a
state to limit GHG emissions in the
electricity sector. These targets aim to
reduce emissions by different amounts
over time, often expressed as percentage
relative to a baseline year.

Empty
column

Empty
column

West 

Not
Enacted

New Hampshire

Electricity greenhouse gas (GHG)
emissions reduction targets are set by a
state to limit GHG emissions in the
electricity sector. These targets aim to
reduce emissions by different amounts
over time, often expressed as percentage
relative to a baseline year.

Empty
column

Empty
column

Northeast 
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https://www.climatepolicydashboard.org/
https://www.climatepolicydashboard.org/policies/electricity/electricity-ghg-targets


STATUS STATESORT
DESCENDING

REGION COMPONENTS
YEAR
ENACTED

Not
Enacted

New Jersey

Electricity greenhouse gas (GHG)
emissions reduction targets are set by a
state to limit GHG emissions in the
electricity sector. These targets aim to
reduce emissions by different amounts
over time, often expressed as percentage
relative to a baseline year.

Empty
column

Empty
column

Northeast 

Not
Enacted

New Mexico

Electricity greenhouse gas (GHG)
emissions reduction targets are set by a
state to limit GHG emissions in the
electricity sector. These targets aim to
reduce emissions by different amounts
over time, often expressed as percentage
relative to a baseline year.

Empty
column

Empty
column

Southwest 

Not
Enacted

New York

Electricity greenhouse gas (GHG)
emissions reduction targets are set by a
state to limit GHG emissions in the
electricity sector. These targets aim to
reduce emissions by different amounts
over time, often expressed as percentage
relative to a baseline year.

Empty
column

Empty
column

Northeast 

Enacted

North Carolina

70% reduction by 2030, relative to 2005
levels, and carbon-neutral emissions by
2050

Establishing Policies

HB 951 (2021)

Empty
column

Empty
column

Southeast 2021 
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https://www.climatepolicydashboard.org/states/new-york
https://www.climatepolicydashboard.org/states/north-carolina
https://www.ncleg.gov/BillLookUp/2021/H951
https://www.climatepolicydashboard.org/
https://www.climatepolicydashboard.org/policies/electricity/electricity-ghg-targets


STATUS STATESORT
DESCENDING

REGION COMPONENTS
YEAR
ENACTED

Not
Enacted

North Dakota

Electricity greenhouse gas (GHG)
emissions reduction targets are set by a
state to limit GHG emissions in the
electricity sector. These targets aim to
reduce emissions by different amounts
over time, often expressed as percentage
relative to a baseline year.

Empty
column

Empty
column

Midwest 

Not
Enacted

Ohio

Electricity greenhouse gas (GHG)
emissions reduction targets are set by a
state to limit GHG emissions in the
electricity sector. These targets aim to
reduce emissions by different amounts
over time, often expressed as percentage
relative to a baseline year.

Empty
column

Empty
column

Midwest 

Not
Enacted

Oklahoma

Electricity greenhouse gas (GHG)
emissions reduction targets are set by a
state to limit GHG emissions in the
electricity sector. These targets aim to
reduce emissions by different amounts
over time, often expressed as percentage
relative to a baseline year.

Empty
column

Empty
column

Southwest 

Enacted

Oregon

80% reduction by 2030 | 90% by 2035 |
100% by 2040, relative to 2010-2012
average annual levels

Establishing Policies

HB 2021 (2021)

Empty
column

Empty
column

West 2021 
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https://www.climatepolicydashboard.org/
https://www.climatepolicydashboard.org/policies/electricity/electricity-ghg-targets


STATUS STATESORT
DESCENDING

REGION COMPONENTS
YEAR
ENACTED

Not
Enacted

Pennsylvania

Electricity greenhouse gas (GHG)
emissions reduction targets are set by a
state to limit GHG emissions in the
electricity sector. These targets aim to
reduce emissions by different amounts
over time, often expressed as percentage
relative to a baseline year.

Empty
column

Empty
column

Northeast 

Not
Enacted

Rhode Island

Electricity greenhouse gas (GHG)
emissions reduction targets are set by a
state to limit GHG emissions in the
electricity sector. These targets aim to
reduce emissions by different amounts
over time, often expressed as percentage
relative to a baseline year.

Empty
column

Empty
column

Northeast 

Not
Enacted

South Carolina

Electricity greenhouse gas (GHG)
emissions reduction targets are set by a
state to limit GHG emissions in the
electricity sector. These targets aim to
reduce emissions by different amounts
over time, often expressed as percentage
relative to a baseline year.

Empty
column

Empty
column

Southeast 

Not
Enacted

South Dakota

Electricity greenhouse gas (GHG)
emissions reduction targets are set by a
state to limit GHG emissions in the
electricity sector. These targets aim to
reduce emissions by different amounts
over time, often expressed as percentage
relative to a baseline year.

Empty
column

Empty
column

Midwest 
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https://www.climatepolicydashboard.org/states/south-dakota
https://www.climatepolicydashboard.org/
https://www.climatepolicydashboard.org/policies/electricity/electricity-ghg-targets


STATUS STATESORT
DESCENDING

REGION COMPONENTS
YEAR
ENACTED

Not
Enacted

Tennessee

Electricity greenhouse gas (GHG)
emissions reduction targets are set by a
state to limit GHG emissions in the
electricity sector. These targets aim to
reduce emissions by different amounts
over time, often expressed as percentage
relative to a baseline year.

Empty
column

Empty
column

Southeast 

Not
Enacted

Texas

Electricity greenhouse gas (GHG)
emissions reduction targets are set by a
state to limit GHG emissions in the
electricity sector. These targets aim to
reduce emissions by different amounts
over time, often expressed as percentage
relative to a baseline year.

Empty
column

Empty
column

Southwest 

Not
Enacted

Utah

Electricity greenhouse gas (GHG)
emissions reduction targets are set by a
state to limit GHG emissions in the
electricity sector. These targets aim to
reduce emissions by different amounts
over time, often expressed as percentage
relative to a baseline year.

Empty
column

Empty
column

West 

Not
Enacted

Vermont

Electricity greenhouse gas (GHG)
emissions reduction targets are set by a
state to limit GHG emissions in the
electricity sector. These targets aim to
reduce emissions by different amounts
over time, often expressed as percentage
relative to a baseline year.

Empty
column

Empty
column

Northeast 
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STATUS STATESORT
DESCENDING

REGION COMPONENTS
YEAR
ENACTED

Not
Enacted

Virginia

Electricity greenhouse gas (GHG)
emissions reduction targets are set by a
state to limit GHG emissions in the
electricity sector. These targets aim to
reduce emissions by different amounts
over time, often expressed as percentage
relative to a baseline year.

Empty
column

Empty
column

Southeast 

Enacted

Washington

All retail sales of electricity to
Washington customers must be
greenhouse gas neutral by January 1,
2030

Establishing Policies

SB 5116 (2019)

Empty
column

Empty
column

West 2019 

Not
Enacted

West Virginia

Electricity greenhouse gas (GHG)
emissions reduction targets are set by a
state to limit GHG emissions in the
electricity sector. These targets aim to
reduce emissions by different amounts
over time, often expressed as percentage
relative to a baseline year.

Empty
column

Empty
column

Southeast 

Not
Enacted

Wisconsin

Electricity greenhouse gas (GHG)
emissions reduction targets are set by a
state to limit GHG emissions in the
electricity sector. These targets aim to
reduce emissions by different amounts
over time, often expressed as percentage
relative to a baseline year.

Empty
column

Empty
column

Midwest 
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https://www.climatepolicydashboard.org?view_args%5B0%5D=347&keyword=&order=field_imp_progress&sort=asc
https://www.climatepolicydashboard.org?view_args%5B0%5D=347&keyword=&order=title_1&sort=desc
https://www.climatepolicydashboard.org?view_args%5B0%5D=347&keyword=&order=field_state_region&sort=asc
https://www.climatepolicydashboard.org?view_args%5B0%5D=347&keyword=&order=policy_components_progress&sort=asc
https://www.climatepolicydashboard.org?view_args%5B0%5D=347&keyword=&order=field_imp_year&sort=asc
https://www.climatepolicydashboard.org/states/virginia
https://www.climatepolicydashboard.org/states/washington
http://lawfilesext.leg.wa.gov/biennium/2019-20/Pdf/Bills/Senate%20Bills/5116.pdf
https://www.climatepolicydashboard.org/states/west-virginia
https://www.climatepolicydashboard.org/states/wisconsin
https://www.climatepolicydashboard.org/
https://www.climatepolicydashboard.org/policies/electricity/electricity-ghg-targets


STATUS STATESORT
DESCENDING

REGION COMPONENTS
YEAR
ENACTED

Not
Enacted

Wyoming

Electricity greenhouse gas (GHG)
emissions reduction targets are set by a
state to limit GHG emissions in the
electricity sector. These targets aim to
reduce emissions by different amounts
over time, often expressed as percentage
relative to a baseline year.

Empty
column

Empty
column

West 
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https://www.climatepolicydashboard.org?view_args%5B0%5D=347&keyword=&order=field_imp_progress&sort=asc
https://www.climatepolicydashboard.org?view_args%5B0%5D=347&keyword=&order=title_1&sort=desc
https://www.climatepolicydashboard.org?view_args%5B0%5D=347&keyword=&order=field_state_region&sort=asc
https://www.climatepolicydashboard.org?view_args%5B0%5D=347&keyword=&order=policy_components_progress&sort=asc
https://www.climatepolicydashboard.org?view_args%5B0%5D=347&keyword=&order=field_imp_year&sort=asc
https://www.climatepolicydashboard.org/states/wyoming
https://www.climatepolicydashboard.org/
https://www.climatepolicydashboard.org/policies/electricity/electricity-ghg-targets

